Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Hotels and Restaurants
The Bureau of Elevator Safety hereby gives notice that on January 16, 2007, it Issued an Order Denying Emergency Variance Request in response to a petition filed December 21, 2006 and advertised in the issue Vol. 33, No. 1, F.A.W., by Joe Roberson, President, Colony Point Association, regarding Colony Point Condominiums, License Numbers 10485 & 10806 (VW 2006-321). The variance denied a waiver from Rule 2.27.3.2.1 of ASME A17.1, 2000 Edition, as adopted by Chapter 3001.2, Florida Building Code. The petitioner had requested to not have a fire alarm initiating devices in lobbies of each landing. The petition was denied as the petitioner failed to demonstrate why meeting the code would cause a hardship and what alternative means of meeting the intent of the code.

A copy of the Order can be obtained from: Agency Clerk, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2202.
